IMPORTANT INFORMATIGN ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER
Monitoring Requirements Not Met for Rogers County RWD #5

Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard. Even though this was not an emergency, as our
customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did and are doing to correct this situation.

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of reqular
monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards. During First
Quarter of 2016, we did not monitor or test or did not complete alf monitoring or testing for Chlorite and
therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking water during that time.

Rogers County RWD #5 has taken the following corrective actions to prevent monitoring violations from
occurring in the future:
Improved scheduling reminders and change to local laboratory source for sampling containers and analysis

work.

Chiorite samples taken in the Fourth Quarter of 2015 and the Second Quarter of 2016 were monitored and
found to be in compliance with all state and federal chlorite requirements.

For more information, please contact: Steve Dunavant, District Manager
Rural Water District #5, Rogers County
P. Q. Box 1980
Claremore, OK 74018-1980
(918) 266-4634

Please share this information with other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have
received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, mobile home parks, schools
and businesses).

You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by Rogers County RWD #5, PWSID#: 0K1021507

Date distributed: August 1, 2016

Total trihalomethanes {TTHM) include chloroform, bromoform, bromedichloromeathane, and chlarordibromomethane.
“Total haloacetic acids (HAAS) include monochloroacetic acid, dichloroacetic acid, trichloroacetic acid, monobromoacetic acid, and dibromeacetic acid.



